CDEFCHIJKLMM

Senate, July 23, 1923 -3

The question was asked by the Registrar, whether a student on probation could remove his deficiency by work in the Extension Department.

This question was referred to the Committee on Scholarship and Attendance.

The Registrar reported that P. F. van der Watt, whose degree had been withdrawn by the University, had returned his diploma.

Secretary

MINUTES OF THE SENATE OCTOBER 8, 1923

The University Senate met in the Little Theatre Monday, October 8, President McVey presiding.

The minutes of July 23 were read and approved.

The following action of the Graduate School Committee of August 1, 1923, was approved:

"Graduate students pay annually a fee of \$15, for the regular session, and when registering in the summer session or sessions they pay the same fees as other summer students."

The application from Messrs. Moore, Mosely and Kirk to be permitted to publish a comic magazine at the University was referred to the Committee on Student publications with power to act.

The recommendation of the Committee on University Extension that as much as two years' credit in extension be counted toward graduation was considered and action postponed until the next regular meeting of the Senate.

The following committee was appointed to arrange a program for the University Assembly: Messrs. Jesness (Chairman), Crouse, Chalkley, Knight, O'Bannon.

Messrs. F. E. Tuttle and Geo. Roberts were elected Senate representatives in the University Council for the year 1923-24.

En aggillo Secretary